
 

 

Texas Line of Duty 

Death Task Force 
 

PO Box 925 

Friendswood, TX 77546 

Phone: 832-647-6770 

www.texasfallenhero.org 

A 501 (c) 3 Organization “Remembering the Survivors so that we will Never Forget the Fallen 

        May 11, 2016 

 
Dear Dallas 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb, 

 

On behalf of the Texas Line of Duty Death Task Force, I would like to thank you 

Dallas 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb for supporting our cause.  Your organization and 

those that have chosen to raise donations on our behalf, raised $9240.90 in 2015.  

 

Last year, because of the pledges raised by participants in 2014, the Task Force was 

able to continue holding the Annual Texas Fallen Heroes Family Retreat in July.   

Those donations also helped us cover the cost of providing at need assistance to 

families of the fallen and for us to be able continue our long term care programs.  

 

The pledges that were raised at last year’s event will be used to expand programs for 

the families of the fallen by adding educational and support workshops that will 

specialize in rebuilding their lives after a fatality.  We will also be working on a 

training infrastructure and support system for our responders so that they might be 

able to deliver even better services to the families and departments of the fallen.  

 

We hope that pledges raised at this year’s climb will help us bring back the retreat in 

2017.  

 

Again, your pledges have done extraordinary things in furthering the mission of the 

Texas LODD Task Force which is, remembering the survivors so that we never 

forget the fallen.  As you work on raising pledge funds, please know that hundreds, if 

not thousands of lives have already been assisted because of people like yourself.  So 

thank you for your dedication! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wendy C.  Norris, Chairman/CEO  

Texas LODD Task Force 

 


